
P.T.A. Meeting 

 Minutes of the meeting from Monday 12th January 2015 

 

Apologies C Ashworth and D Howe 

Attending T Towler, J Parker, S Roads, E Fox, T Gardner and J Peacock 

Minutes of the last meeting were approved by S Roads and seconded by T Gardner 

Treasurers Report 

The balance of the account was £3059.95 as at 30th September 2014. This does not include 

the £1504.52 raised through the Christmas fayre and the proceeds from the calendars. It was 

agreed by all that this was an incredible amount and T Towler thanked everyone for their 

hard work in regards to the Christmas Fayre. 

Matter Arising 

Christmas Fayre feedback 

All stalls appear to have been very successful. The lucky dip and food went down very well. T 

Gardner had been to the Ravenswood Fayre and said that the marshmellows on sticks had 

gone down very well and it was agreed that we should try this next time as the toffee apples 

had not been successfully attempted!  

It was agreed that as there was so much money in the bank, that the remaining money for 

the sound system would be donated to the school. It was thought that there was a remaining 

£2500 to find, but the figure would be finalised by T Towler. The lights in the hall are being 

considered to be taken down and sold and replaced with modern and energy efficient 

alternatives. T Towler said that the lights were worth about £100 each and there are 10 of 

them. ICT is the next area to be upgraded in the school.  

Money would be needed for the dance festival as in previous years, but the figure was 

unclear at this moment and would be confirmed by J Parker.  

Burns night Bingo is to be renamed Chilli Bingo and moved to the date of Thursday the 26th 

Feb (6-8pm). Tickets will be £7.50 for adults and £5 for children. Soft drinks would be included 

in the price of the ticket. T Towler will make a vegetarian chilli and J Parker will make a meat 

equivalent. There will also be rice, potatoes and cheese. Advertising will start from next week.  

Valentines disco is being held on Tuesday 10th Feb. It is unclear at this moment whether any 

money is needed for this event.  

A flyer has been received from a company called My Secret Kitchen and it was felt worth 

considering whether this could be turned into an evening event where similar stalls could be 

invited. E Fox to research into what other similar businesses could be invited.  

 

Any other Business 



It was felt that all necessary business had been covered.  

 

Date of next meeting 

The next meeting will be held on Monday 9th Feb at 5pm. 


